
Swedish Educators Share Insights with their International Peers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

On 18th April 2023, Gyan Bharati School got the opportunity to host a delegation of Swedish educators 

comprising Ms. Catalina, Ms. Maria, Ms. Linda and Mr. Peter. The team, accompanied by Mr. Bakshi had 

embarked on their journey to India to catch a glimpse of the Indian model of the Education System. 



The delegates were welcomed with excited smiles along with garlands and tikas by our Principal, Dr. Mudita 

Sharma, Vice Principal, Mr. Sanjay Bhardwaj, Primary Department Head, Mrs. Anupama Chand and the Pre-

Primary Head, Ms. Shweta Parti. The student Editorial Board was also present to greet the visitors. 

After the warm reception, the team was taken on a tour around the school campus and shown the Pre-Primary 

and Primary blocks. The delegates had fruitful interactions with teachers and students and were visibly 

impressed with the quality of education provided. During her interaction with them, our School Director, Ms. 

Lata Vaidyanathan apprised them about the various scholastic and co-scholastic activities and other relevant 

issues pertaining to education. 

The infrastructure and the environment of the school garnered much appreciation from the visitors. They 

conveyed their gratitude for all the hospitality extended and expressed their desire to visit Chandni Chowk, 

Old Delhi, Lotus Temple and the Red Fort in order to understand the Indian ethos and explore various facets 

in and around Delhi. 

Mr. Peter presented the students with Liquorice, a candy, as a sovereign from Sweden. They wished the 

students all the best in their future endeavours and were all smiles as they left the portals of Gyan Bharati 

School. A day well spent indeed! 


